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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Joyful noise Xpress (jnX) 
Outreach and training through Worship Ministry, USA & Asian 

Countries 
 
 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
 

Led by Pastor Anthony Chan, the jnX team served at the “Trust is the Answer” worship meeting 
in March. Their sharing of personal struggles, experiences, and journeys regarding coming to 
fully trusting God deeply touched and encouraged those in attendance. One attendee said, “It 
makes me ponder my relationship with Christ”. That was answered prayer - that those who 
came would be challenged to deepen their walk with God. In April and May, the jnX team led 
worship at two revival meetings in Sacramento and Mountain View organized by the Bay Area 
Short Term Mission Training Center (BASTM). The goal was to prepare the hearts and minds of 
believers to fulfill the Great Commission. 

Pray for wisdom as we continue to identify the unique issues of each church community where 
we could serve and for the anointing of our worship ministers as they serve in different parts of 
the world. 
______ 

Excerpts from jnX annual letter at the beginning of this year: 
 
As I write this letter, only 4 words fill my mind: “Thank God” and “Thank you.” Yet these 4 
words still can’t fully express my joy and excitement for what we have experienced.  
 

I cannot thank God enough for his faithfulness; and likewise, for each of our supporters like 
you, for your ongoing support. We are encouraged to continue walking in faith and by faith. 
 

When God confirmed to us that the theme for 2023 would be related to “faith/trust,” we 
expected something would happen this year that would take our ministry to another level on 
our spiritual journey. Instead, the test and lesson for our faith started at the end of 2022.  
 

Our annual meeting was in March. Thank you, once again, for your generous support and 
your partnership for His Kingdom. 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries 
and people locally and globally! 


